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SLOGAN CANCEL 

 
'Collecting Stamps is Educational & Cultural Hobby' Slogan First Day Cover. The slogan was 

prepared by the Bureau of Posts at the request of the Philippine Philatelic Club to promote 

and popularize philately in the Philippines. Cancelled October 19, 1947, coinciding with the 

Philippine Philatelic Club Ladies Day. Signed by Aurora Quezon, wife of the late President 

Manuel L Quezon, and guest of honor at the PPC meeting.  

 

The slogan was in use between October 19 and October 25, 1947.  

  

Reverse side blank. 

 

 

 
Note: A second slogan cancel was also produced on the same day, also requested by the 

Philippine Philatelic Club, and remained in use for the same duration: 'Collect Stamps / Be a 

Stamp Collector Now'. 
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